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Castle

This roof extension and terrace will be visible from Oriel Place - it is a part of an urban space and therefore not 

just a rear roof extension.

The roof extension seems acceptable but the large terrace is concerning for neighbours - due to potential 

overlooking.

We suggest that the terrace be limited in size ( not including a terrace over the main stair for instance.)
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